
Limited bus service available
in Lake Tahoe
If you are looking for bus service in South Lake Tahoe, you
might want to call Uber or a taxi.

Tahoe Transportation District has limited operations on Jan.
23. TTD claims the roads are bad even though the buses operate
almost strictly on main roads that the city prioritizes for
snow removal.

Routes 50, 53 and 23 are operating and routes 19x and 20x are
operating with delays. TTD will add back routes gradually,
with full service expected on Tuesday.

On  Sunday  buses  stopped  running  midday.  This  also  forced
Heavenly to close early because the resort needed a way to get
its guests back to where they came from via the ski shuttles.

The North Shore is also having issues.

There is still no Highway 89 service between Squaw Valley and
Tahoe City because of earlier avalanches. All other main line
TART routes are operating, but have delays.

— Lake Tahoe News staff report
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